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Do you know about all 

the holidays celebrated 

May 1st???  
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 Our next PTA meeting will take place at 6 pm on Monday, May 24th, in order to conduct elections. 

Available positions are PA President, Treasurer, and Recording Secretary. We will email a Zoom invite to 

parents. Let Ms. Bernabel know if you are interested in running for any of those positions.  

 Graduation will take place on June 25th. Time to be determined this week. 

 There will be no school on Thursday in observance of Eid al-Fitr. 

 We will conduct an AP Virtual Fair/Symposium on Wednesday, May 12, during periods 7 and 8. This will 

provide students and parents with important information about next year’s AP classes. Any students 

interested in taking an AP class in the fall should attend. 

 After school activities will continue into June; May 12-Soap and Bath Balm making, May 19th-Candle 

making, May 26th-Tie Die, June 2nd-Paint and Sip. Students can pick up soap products on Friday, May 

14th, to follow up on following week. Candles can be picked up on Monday May 18th. Snacks and juice 

will be served at Paint and Sip event.  

 Report Cards for the 2nd marking period will be mailed out this Friday, May 14th. 

 Reminder: JKO will host live/virtual Dancewave practice afterschool on Tuesdays and Fridays 2:30-3:45. 

Please let Ms. McMahon know if you are interested in attending. The focus will be hip hop. Get your 

dancing shoes ready!!! 

 The State will conduct regents in June in Algebra I, Living Environment, Earth Science, and English. The 

state is offering these exams to students interested in taking them. While they are optional, we 

encourage students to take them. Waivers will be given by the state this year for anyone who is taking a 

course ending in a regents; the student must have passed all courses associated with the regents.   

 The yearbook committee is asking seniors to email Ms. Kadison pictures they want in the yearbook. 

Pictures can be baby pics and school activities during the last four years. The deadline is May 17th.  

 The following is the schedule for AP exams this year: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 School Surveys are now open for input from parents. See the instructions below: 

Family and Student Access 
You are not receiving survey access codes for your students or families this year as they will use their OSIS 
number to access the survey. Families will enter "f" followed by their child's nine-digit Student 
Identification (OSIS) Number to access the survey. Note that "f" must be lowercase. Students in grades 6-12 
will enter just their Student Identification (OSIS) Number to access the survey. A student's OSIS number can 
be found on their report card, student ID card, or in the family's NYCSA account. 
All respondents can go to NYCSchoolSurvey.org to access the survey starting on May 10. As a reminder 
the 2021 NYC School Survey administration window is May 10 to June 11. 

Announcements 

From the Desk of the  

Parent Coordinator 

Ms. Bernabel 

ABernabel@schools.nyc.gov  

Tel #646-265-5169 
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Information from our wonderful PA President, Ms. Conte: 
 

CCEC Elections close at 11:59 PM Tuesday, May 11th 

English 

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/1/#inbox/FMfcgxwLtswZQhrHNkvRhQgdbwwWWCJK?compose=Dm

wnWrRqhbrSQvFkwfnvHRgPRpQtQvStrtWSgnPwPRmhtWjLGGqrJKgQXSdCZzmvkqDpRTBVlcNG&proje

ctor=1&messagePartId=0.1 

Spanish 

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/1/#inbox/FMfcgxwLtswZQhrHNkvRhQgdbwwWWCJK?compose=Dm

wnWrRqhbrSQvFkwfnvHRgPRpQtQvStrtWSgnPwPRmhtWjLGGqrJKgQXSdCZzmvkqDpRTBVlcNG&proje

ctor=1&messagePartId=0.7 

 

Teen Hall Forum - Tuesday, May 18th at 7 PM 

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/1/#inbox/FMfcgxwLtstFwjPhTPLhGKLklgZldXnB?compose=DmwnWrR

qhbrSQvFkwfnvHRgPRpQtQvStrtWSgnPwPRmhtWjLGGqrJKgQXSdCZzmvkqDpRTBVlcNG&projector=1

&messagePartId=0.1 

 

Class Size Matters petition 

https://actionnetwork.org/petitions/please-use-the-federal-funds-to-provide-our-kids-with-the-smaller-

classes-they-will-need-next-year/ 

 

Parent Action Conference - Saturday, May 22nd 11 AM - 1 PM 

https://actionnetwork.org/events/parent-action-conference-how-do-you-think-nyc-schools-should-

spend-billions-in-new-funds-to-improve-our-schools 

 

Conversation with Chancellor Porter 

Manhattan - Monday, May 24th 

Invitations will be released closer to the date 

 

UFT Health and Fitness for Children and Adults - Saturdays 11 AM - 12:30 PM 

https://web.cvent.com/event/a744554d-6de2-49da-843c-817d10cfc8d0/summary?i=E54619AD-3806-

44E5-82AE-

FDDE66F4D371&j=273876&sfmc_sub=32932650&l=222_HTML&u=6797621&mid=100022908&jb=1004 

 

Family and Community Wellness Collective 

English 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1owUQ-s-hkd_F7lSrkOsIvCiaZlds_bae/view 

Spanish 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Q6jZaaWvkfrvEzz_VokWDJfllaxkFr4y/view 
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Happy Spring!     
ANNOUNCEMENTS:            

 Second Marking Period Ends May 7th! Please make sure your child 

completes and turns in any missing assignments to their teachers! 

 

 Please make sure your child attends his/her Virtual Courses Daily and Completes 

All Assignments given by Teachers! Attendance is Mandatory in ALL Courses! 

 

 Any Students with NX Credit Completing Courses on their schedule must complete 

assignments ASAP!  

 

 Please have your child schedule a one on one academic meeting with me for 

the Spring term. This meeting is important to ensure they are on track 

academically with their progress towards graduation. The meeting may take 

place over the phone or via zoom.  

 

 Make sure to keep track of your child’s progress in their classes throughout the 

semester by logging on to https://pupilpath.skedula.com/ .  

 

 If you or your child have experienced the death of a loved one and/or have 

experienced mental health issues during the Covid-19 crisis and need support, 

please contact me for counseling services and resources. 

 

 FRESHMAN AND SOPHMORES: Scout and research colleges/universities they 

would like to attend after high school; continue to work on elevating their 

grades and GPAs (Grade Point Averages).  

 

 JUNIORS: Please help your child research Colleges, Universities, and any Post-

Secondary Plans they may be interested in; continue to work on elevating their 

grades and GPAs (Grade Point Averages).  

            -Check Out The Big Future website to help search schools using various filters:            

             https://bigfuture.collegeboard.org/college-search  

 

https://pupilpath.skedula.com/
https://bigfuture.collegeboard.org/college-search


 SENIORS: CONGRATULATIONS on Your Child Choosing Their Post-Secondary 

Plans! We are all very proud and excited for the Class of 2021! Check out this 

tribute video the staff made for the Senior Class!:   

https://www.tribute.co/decision-day-2021/ 

-CONTINUE TO COMPLETE FAFSA and NYS TAP for College.  

                   *Complete FAFSA as soon as possible!  https://studentaid.gov/h/apply-for-

aid/fafsa 

                                   *You need your parents to complete the application! 

                      *After FAFSA, Please remember to complete your 

NYS Financial Aid (TAP)! 

                               NYS Tuition Assistance Program (TAP)  

 Please check Pupil Path daily for important announcements and emails pertaining 

to your child!  

 

Please feel free to contact me directly with any questions, concerns, or if you need 

assistance: NVega11@schools.nyc.gov  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.tribute.co%2Fdecision-day-2021%2F&data=04%7C01%7CNVega11%40schools.nyc.gov%7Ccab4d369467b475ac73508d90e2f5d73%7C18492cb7ef45456185710c42e5f7ac07%7C0%7C0%7C637556418850888893%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=Ri1fBu05FzA%2F2ea%2BkCWIpFn2Qey0t8RCXnfV8uwNmlw%3D&reserved=0
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fstudentaid.gov%2Fh%2Fapply-for-aid%2Ffafsa&data=04%7C01%7Cnvega11%40schools.nyc.gov%7C10339ead31cd4873afa408d8c6c84040%7C18492cb7ef45456185710c42e5f7ac07%7C0%7C0%7C637477910658810734%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=X0lqllOY9EKyUbije2GeXq62SFdH8ofVZ6LjGDeiikM%3D&reserved=0
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fstudentaid.gov%2Fh%2Fapply-for-aid%2Ffafsa&data=04%7C01%7Cnvega11%40schools.nyc.gov%7C10339ead31cd4873afa408d8c6c84040%7C18492cb7ef45456185710c42e5f7ac07%7C0%7C0%7C637477910658810734%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=X0lqllOY9EKyUbije2GeXq62SFdH8ofVZ6LjGDeiikM%3D&reserved=0
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fccp-nyc.us3.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3D164ccf4f94fa76018c7aaafed%26id%3De7bb8a1ee0%26e%3D3f54903477&data=04%7C01%7Cnvega11%40schools.nyc.gov%7C10339ead31cd4873afa408d8c6c84040%7C18492cb7ef45456185710c42e5f7ac07%7C0%7C0%7C637477910658820726%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=cVMIz9DFVYhgqCmNyXL%2BeUWT40bKm6neBoeCQpfRJKY%3D&reserved=0
mailto:NVega11@schools.nyc.gov


 

 

 

 

 

 
Congratulations to all the recipients of our Spring Awards Ceremony 

which took place on April 30th. A BIG thank you to Mr. Williams for 

spearheading and facilitating this event.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 



 

 
 

 

 

 

A message from Ms. De Gregorio: 

 

Cathleen Conte-Marrero's photograph "Still" was selected as a finalist for exhibition with PS 

Art.  Catherine Jesus' photo "Wonderland of Snow" will be part of a virtual semi-finalist 

exhibition.  

 

   
  
  
Office of the Arts and Special Projects 
52 Chambers Street 
New York, NY 10007 
 
Dear Elisa De Gregorio, 
  
  
Congratulations! We are delighted to inform you that Still (Artwork ID: 10_19351275) created by Cathleen Conte-Marerro, has been selected from almost 800 entries 

to be part of P.S. Art 2021.    
  
P.S. Art celebrates the visual arts in New York City’s public schools and showcases the tremendous talent of students from every neighborhood across the city. We 

commend you and your student for the exemplary work submitted for this competition.  We also wish to thank you for creating an environment, whether 100% in school, 
blended, or remote where such high-quality artwork could be produced. 
  
We are delighted to share your student’s artwork with a large audience. The Office of Arts and Special Projects will create a catalogue that will be posted online.  In 
addition, our partners at The Metropolitan Museum of Art will be posting a virtual exhibition of P.S. Art 2021 on The Met’s website. 
  
Due to CDC restrictions, we are unable to hold our annual June opening reception at The Met. However, we look forward to celebrating with you at a virtual reception 
on Thursday June 17th. We will be in touch with the details. 
  
Once again, hearty congratulations to you! The artwork is a true testament to your student's talent, but also to your talent as an art educator. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 
A BIG thank you to Jeremy Djangmah for being the Master of Ceremony at the Manhattan 

High School District Student Equity Leaders Conference on April 30th. Additional thanks to 

Cathleen Conte-Marrero and Alex Carreon for participating. We are all proud of you!!!  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 
A big thank you to Ms. De Gregorio and Ms. Okwabi for 

spearheading Earth Day activities via NHS and Environmental 

Science classes on Thursday, April 22nd. The day was full of planting 

and other activities aligned to Earth Day. See pictures below: 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Spirit Week at JKO took place from April 12 – 16. See pics 

below. Thank you to Ms. Kadison and Ms. Okwabi for 

spearheading this series of events! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pilar and Yanin completed the Toastmasters Youth Leadership Program 1.0 sponsored by 

NAF. This was a series of six (6) public speaking workshops held virtually on Saturday 

mornings. Join us in congratulating Pilar and Yanin! 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations Pilar and Yanin!!! 



 

 
 

 
 

On the week of May 3rd we conducted our second spirit week of the school year. Each day 

had a different theme. Thank you to Ms. Okwabi for spearheading this. See pictures below: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


